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Mail-in voting is an Oregon institution and it’s part of why we have a higher voter 

turnout than areas that have in-person voting as the standard. Everyone’s voice 

deserves to be heard, including those who are unable or for whom it is difficult to vote 

in person. This bill will needlessly make voting harder and, as a result, voting turnout 

will plummet. It’s the exact opposite of what we should be doing. Voting is an 

American right and it should remain as accessible as possible. 


